
 

BILL SUMMARY 

1st Session of the 60th Legislature 

 

 Bill No.: SB500 

 Version:  ENGR 

 Request Number:   

 Author: West, Kevin 

 Date: 4/3/2025 

 Impact: Please see previous summary of this measure 

 

Research Analysis 

 

SB 500 prohibits a governmental entity from entering into a contract with a company for the 

purchase of goods or services unless the contract contains a written verification from the 

company that it does not have a practice, policy, guidance, or directive that discriminates against 

a firearm entity or firearm trade association; and will not discriminate against a firearm entity or 

firearm trade association during the term of the contract. The Purchasing Division of the Office 

of Management and Enterprise Services shall have the authority and responsibility of reviewing 

state governmental contracts to confirm that these terms are met. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure is currently under review and impact information will be completed. 

 

Prepared By: House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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